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Dear (insert name of community group),
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Mortgage & Finance Association of Australia (MFAA) is launching the second year of Global Money Week in Australia on 27 March – 2 April, 2017. This is an annual international money awareness celebration with the theme of ‘Learn, Save, Earn’.
Global Money Weeks’ goal is to engage children and teenagers worldwide in learning how money works including: saving, creating livelihoods, gaining employment and entrepreneurship. This exclusive community initiative includes educational programs for you and games that will make financial literacy fun for your children.
The MFAA is providing:
· free community seminars delivered by accredited finance brokers to assist children to gain an understanding of financial literacy;
· online financial literacy games and resources specially designed to be fun for kids plus guidance for participating parents; and
· a free money myths ebook when you register your interest on the website.
As a parent and key supporter of (insert name of community group), I was hoping that you would be interested in supporting this initiative by providing the venue for a Global Money Week presentation on (insert date). I believe that the program will be of interest to your members and provide information to build a foundation for the financial future of our children.
For more information, please call the MFAA on 1300 554 817 or visit www.globalmoneyweek.mfaa/com.au 
I will follow up this letter with a phone call shortly and I look forward to speaking with you.
(Add name and contacts here).
Kind Regards, 








MFAA Business Centre
Level 9, 130 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000

www.mfaa.com.au
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Australia's Best Educated Brokers




